

## TIFFANY ROSS

PRINCIPAL

A: Meadowbrook Middle School

## Dear Meadowbrook Community,

It is with great excitement that I write to you as the new principal of Meadowbrook Middle School. My name is Tiffany Ross, and I am eager to meet with and get to know all of you! I am currently the Assistant Principal at O.D. Wyatt High School where I am finishing up my 5th year. In my previous positions, I have served as the secondary schools coordinator and instructional coach for Fort Worth Children's Partnership (FWCP), formerly known as Morningside Children's Partnership (MCP) in FWISD. I have also taught at various middle school campuses in FWISD prior to becoming an Assistant Principal.

I am a military brat. I call multiple places home, however, I was born in Pittsburgh, PA and grew up in Killeen, TX. My husband, Titus and I have a daughter, Evelynn, who is beginning Pre-K this fall! As a family, we enjoy family movie nights, dancing, traveling, and eating. Personally, I love reading, hip hop step, and hanging out with my family.

While I hope to share more about myself than just my resume, in the future, I want to get to know YOU. I am honored to serve as principal at Meadowbrook Middle School. It is truly a privilege and honor to be apart of a community where parents, teachers and students are for each other and strive to build positive relationships that establish academic and social growth. My goal is to get to know the staff and community and hear your stories and your hopes for the future at Meadowbrook Middle School.

I am truly excited to be apart of Buffalo Country!

Tiffany Ross

Sincerely,

**Tiffany Ross**